
A group from the Quality and Skills Development visited the 

female departments of the Zulfi College of Education on 

Thursday, 01/04/1435 AH. The delegations were received by the 

college deputy of Quality and Development (in the female 

departments) A. Lulu bint Amer Saleh and the Quality 

coordinator Najla Al Nafjan. The meeting was attended by the 

Deputy of Academic Affairs Professor Duweish, the college 

Deputy of Student Affairs A. Mona Al-Fawzan and the 

Academic programs supervisors.  The meeting started with a 

welcoming speech by His Excellency the deputy of Quality and 

Development Dr. Abdullah bin Awwad Al-harbi via the 

television network in which he referred to the importance of the 

visit as an effective means to improve the quality performance 

within the college in general and in the academic programs in 

particular. Then, the head of the Quality Center D. Abdulhakim 

Radwan explained the working process within the college and 

the academic programs related to the activities of quality and 

academic accreditation. Afterward, Dr. Abdullah Al-Harbi 

invited the visiting group  to observe the quality and academic 

accreditation activities of the female departments then the head 

of the Quality Center intervened  and the head of the visiting 

group; Dr Abdul Baki replied and thanked both of them for their 

warm reception and hospitality.  

The visit aimed at surveying the annual plan for the Quality 

Center and checking how to apply the standards of quality and 

academic accreditation in the college programs as well as 

identifying the extent of readiness of the accreditation programs 

and observing the documentation of activities.  

 


